
12 September 2023

Dear Parents/Carer

Welcome back to school especially to those who are joining the AHS community for the first time.

I wanted to take this opportunity to introduce myself. I am Mrs Sole-Bradley, the new Director of Sport. I

am so excited to re- join AHS to continue to provide, create and develop opportunities for our students. In

turn this will instil healthy habits for your daughters life long learning in PE, Sport and Physical Activity.

I have been teaching for 15 years in Bucks and have seen girls’ sport level increase which is amazing and we

want your daughters to be part of this.

We at AHS are able to provide an extensive list of sporting opportunities every day at both lunchtime and

afterschool. A list and booklet which was sent out through parentmail today explains in more depth what we

do.

Please do take the time to see what we offer. Our clubs are open to all students and we want to get as

many of you involved in these as possible.

If there are any questions please do not hesitate to contact Miss A Nicol at anicol@ahs.bucks.sch.uk

Yours faithfully

Mrs C Sole-Bradley

Director of Sport


